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Family Violence Response 
Coordination Fund 
The Government has allocated $2.8 million to extend Family 
Violence Response Coordination contracts for one year.  

 

Budget 2019 
 

 
 Family Violence Response Coordination 

(FVRC) contracts are being extended 
for one year. 

 Based on current plans for 2019/20 
contracting, about 37 existing MSD-
funded organisations are expected to 
receive an extension to their contracts.  
This figure may change slightly as a 
result of the outcome of due diligence 
and contract negotiations. 

 

 
The benefits of this funding include: 

 The Family Violence Response 
Coordination Fund aims to prevent 
family violence, by enabling local 
community and government 
organisations to collectively develop 
an integrated and strategic 
approach to family violence in their 
communities. 
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